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OUR SCHOOL VALUES 

EXCELLENCE ~ INTEGRITY ~ RESILIENCE ~ RESPECT ~ RESPONSIBILITY 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

Tuesday 16th May Deb Ball Information Evening 7pm VCE Centre 

Thursday 18th May French Competition (morning) 

Friday 19th May Intermediate Sport 

Wednesday 24th May Intro to Outdoor Education ï Bris Ranges Camp departs 

Monday 29th May Year 7-10 Exams Commence 

Tuesday 30th May ICAS Science Comp / NEVR Concert Hamer Hall / Boys Netball / Girls AFL 

Friday 2nd June Year 11 Exams commence & Year 8 Sport 

Thursday 8th June Winter Music Concert 4.30pm & 6.30pm performances College Theatre 

Friday 9th June Year 7 Sport 

Monday 12th June Queens Birthday Public Holiday 

Tuesday 13th June Report Writing Day ï Student Free Day (no classes) 

Wednesday 14th June GAT 10am ï 1.15pm 

Tuesday 20th June EMR Cross Country & Highvale Career Expo 6.30-7.45pm 

Friday 30th June  Last Day Term 2 & Free Dress Day (Gold Coin Donation) 

Monday 17th July First Day Term 3  

Thursday 20th July State Cross Country 

Tuesday 25th July Year 7 Immunisations 

Thursday 27th July Highvale Athletics Carnival 
 

 
 

 

 
 

C A R E E R   N E W S 
 
 

 

 Click the link(s):      Career News 5th May  

  Career News 12th May          

 

    

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

  Uniform Shop Hours 2017 Term Dates 

Tuesdays   8.00am to 11.00am TERM2: 18th April ï 30th June 
 Wednesdays   1.00pm to 4.00pm TERM3: 17th July ï 22nd September 

 TERM4: 9th October ï 22nd December 

Click here  for Uniform Order Form 

 
 

 

  
  Canteen Student Absence Reporting Hotline 

Canteen Price List click here 9803 5144 press 1 - Please call before 9am 

  

mailto:highvale.sc@edumail.vic.gov.au
http://www.highvalesc.vic.edu.au/
http://highvalesc.vic.edu.au/career-news-5-May-2017/
http://highvalesc.vic.edu.au/career-news-12-May-2017/
http://highvalesc.vic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2016/10/ORDER-FORM-October-2016.pdf
http://highvalesc.vic.edu.au/canteen/
http://www.google.com.au/imgres?q=university clipart&start=199&safe=active&biw=1344&bih=746&tbm=isch&tbnid=P-8aPjiEjGqQPM:&imgrefurl=http://ballstatelibrarynews.blogspot.com/2008_05_01_archive.html&docid=IYEYfK5NOvWsRM&imgurl=http://2.bp.blogspot.com/_tpr0tQtPGf4/SDHOiVAZWUI/AAAAAAAAAOQ/zBMkep9k30A/s200/clipart-grads.jpg&w=150&h=148&ei=F5DxUtO9HcbhkgWDv4C4Bw&zoom=1&ved=0CC8QhBwwDjjIAQ&iact=rc&dur=1392&page=9&ndsp=30
http://www.google.com.au/imgres?q=books&safe=active&biw=1344&bih=746&tbm=isch&tbnid=7x566j085Q5MxM:&imgrefurl=http://evasimkesyan.com/2010/10/11/to-use-or-not-to-use-course-books/&docid=yeSOs9rKv8IjXM&imgurl=http://evasimkesyan.com/files/2010/10/books.JPG&w=1050&h=1050&ei=fZDxUqzcD8GQlQWqxYCIDQ&zoom=1&ved=0CJYBEIQcMBQ&iact=rc&dur=554&page=1&start=0&ndsp=24


 

PRINCIPALôS REPORT 
 

 Master planning 
 
Our new buildings continue to take shape.  
 
 
New R Block ï Windows will be placed next week followed by bricking. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
New Administration block - 
 
Roofing and insulation still being 
installed. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
New locker bays -   
 
Ground works in preparation for 
pouring concrete slabs next 
week. 
 
 
 
 

 
The multi function courts ï  
 
The base concrete has another week of curing. Fences will go up next 
week. We will then organise painting of two basketball courts as a 
temporary measure so students can use the courts until the multi-flex 
paving can be installed in September.  
 
 

Naplan 
Naplan testing was conducted this week. I would like to congratulate all Year 7 and Year 9 students for their 
professional approach to this important testing. Results will arrive in the school late term 3. 
 
North Eastern Regional Concert 
I would like to wish all of our performers all the best for the NEVR concert at Hamer Hall on Tuesday 30 May. 
 
2017 Debutante Ball Information Evening 
An information evening has been scheduled for Tuesday 16 May beginning at 7pm in the VCE centre. Year 
11 students and their parents are warmly invited to this meeting. The Debutante ball will be held on Saturday 
16 September.  
 
Ian Watkins 
Principal  



 

 

 



 

MUSIC NEWS 
 
WINTER CONCERT ï Thursday 8th June 

The winter instrumental music concert will take place on Thursday 8th June and will involve 
all Instrumental Music students and all Instrumental Ensembles.  
 
Due to the large demand for tickets there will be two performances on the day. Each 
performance will have the same program and all students will be required for BOTH 
performances.  
 

Concert 1   4:30pm ï 6pm 
Concert 2   6:30pm ï 8pm 

 
After school and before the first concert, the students will be invited to a sausage sizzle 
(with vegetarian options). At 4pm they will need to change into their performance attire 
(black tops and pants/skirts) and organise their instrument/music, ready for the 
performances. 
 
Tickets should be organised well in advance to avoid disappointment and can be obtained 
through a link to Trybooking on the College website next week. 
 
We hope to see you there. 

 
NEVR(North East Victoria Region) óDancebeatô CONCERT AT HAMER HALL ï Tuesday 30th May 
 
On Tuesday 30th May, 66 Highvale Secondary College Instrumental Music students will be involved in a 
performance at Hamer Hall in Melbourne. Students who are involved in this concert should have received a 
list of rehearsal dates and the details of their ensembleôs requirements.  
 
During the day of the concert, all participants will be attending a sound check at Hamer Hall as a group 
accompanied by instrumental music staff. However, in the evening, students must return to Hamer Hall with 
their parents to perform with their specific ensemble.  
 
The NEVR óDancebeatô concert involves students from across the North East Region of Victoria.  

Tickets                                  

On sale NOW - artscentremelbourne.com.au 

Student/Conc.    $20.00                   
Adult                  $28.00                   
Family                $75.00 (2 adults & 2 child/conc.) 

Discounted tickets for groups of 10 or more ï Contact NEVR Music for details. (NB. This is a non-profit 
event) 

 
WELCOME TO OUR NEW MUSIC STAFF MEMBER 
 
Mrs. Lynn Chew has joined our Strings teaching staff and will be teaching on Tuesdays. She is a very 
experienced teacher of Upper Strings and String Ensemble.  On behalf of our music staff and students, I 
would like to welcome her to our programme! 
 

Anne Linton 

Music Director 
  

https://artscentremelbourne.com.au/whats-on/2016/other/music-of-the-masters-concert


 

 

CONGRATULATIONS HAMISH YOUNG 

 
Hamish Young (Yr 9) recently competed in the Dunedin Ice Hockey Association U16 Across the Tasman 
competition.   

Teams from New Zealand and Australia showed a high degree of 
interest, which culminated in the first ever Australian team to visit 
Dunedin, the Melbourne Ironwork Steelers.   

Hamish Young (Yr9) attended tryouts to earn his place in the 
Melbourne team.   

They left Australia as underdogs after losing several key players, but 
they fought hard and worked as a team to defy the odds. 

Teams from Auckland, Canterbury, Queenstown and Dunedin 
competed with Melbourne in what proved to be a very tight and hard 
fought competition. 

In the first round, Hamish scored a goal which was a crucial tie-
breaker. 

Following the three-day round robin series, the top four teams were 
separated by a single goal difference. The elimination finals then saw 
Dunedin fall from 1st to 4th position with a single goal from Melbourne 
making the difference.  

The competition came to a head in the final for top place between Auckland and Melbourne. Auckland 
proved too strong in the end with a well-timed final run, taking home the trophy and the Melbourne Ironwork 
Steelers receiving the Silver Medal. 

Congratulations Hamish! 
 

 
  

WANTED ï DRAMA COSTUME ITEMS 
 
Do you have any old odd/strange COSTUMES, HATS, INTERESTING COATS, JACKETS or EVENING 
WEAR in good condition hanging around the house that you no longer use?  If so, the Drama department 
would really appreciate donations to use for their Drama performances. The stranger the better. Items of 
clothing relating to a specific occupation would also be useful. 
 

Please leave them in the COSTUME BASKET located in the General Office foyer.  
 

Anne Linton 

Music Director 

 



 

ICAS COMPETITIONS 
 
Itôs competition time again.  Please pay at the General Office by the due date listed below:   
 

Exam                                Competition Date Cost & Payment Deadline 

English                             Tuesday 1st Aug 2017    $10 (due Thursday 1st June) 

Mathematics                     Tuesday 15th Aug 2017 $10 (due Thursday 1st June) 
 

During this year, the Geography, French and German Competitions will be conducted and funded through 
their respective departments.  More information and dates will be available soon.    
 
Dee Kearsley 
 

UNIFORM SHOP NEWS ï NEW SCHOOL TIE 
 
Due to numerous student requests, School Council has approved the introduction to the 
College uniform of an optional school tie.  The ties have been ordered from our supplier and 
will be available in the uniform shop shortly.  Ties, if you chose to wear one, must be worn 
with a fully buttoned shirt, with the tie adjusted to cover the top button and to be arranged in 
the conventional fashion in which ties are worn.  
 

The cost will be $25 
 

DEB BALL INFORMATION EVENING 
 
There will be a Deb Ball Information Evening on Tuesday 16th May at 7pm in the VCE Centre 
 

SCIENCE POSTER COMPETITION ï WIN PRIZES 
 
We are running a Science Talent Search competition for year 7-9, which involves making a poster focusing 
on the theme of ñfuture earthò. Thereôs cash prizes and lots of opportunities to win.  If youôre interested, 
there will be a meeting at lunchtime next Friday (19/5) in S1, or see me in if they arenôt able to attend the 
meeting. 
 

 

 
Mr Harrie Kingston 
Teacher   



 

HIGHVALE CAREER EXPO 
 

  



 

FREE CODING DEMO SESSION 
 

 

  



 

FREE YEAR 7 - 10 TUTORING 

 

 
 

  



 

FREE VCE TUTORING 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  



 

 

CAREER NEWS 

Just launched: PwCôs new entry path for high school leavers 

Straight out of school and thinking about work or further study? What if you could do both at the same time while 

kick starting a career at Australiaôs biggest professional services firm! 

  

Now offering an alternative pathway to the traditional university route, PwC is proud to bring you the Higher 

Apprenticeship program - a new entry path that can help you build an exciting and rewarding career, your way! 

  

During this 18 month program, youôll work on varied and challenging client or internal projects, develop your 

business skills and complete a professional Diploma of Business with a leading training organisation. 

  

At PwC we care about you, your development and ability to grow within our firm. Weôll set you up with on-the-job 

training and ensure you get the time-out you need to study for exams. Once youôve completed your 

apprenticeship, youôll have access to the same opportunities for career progression as a new graduate! How 

about that for new possibilities? 

  

The Higher Apprenticeship Program will commence on the 31st of July with positions available in our Assurance 

and Consulting teams. 

  

Youôre ready to apply if: 

¶ Youôve completed year 12 of high school (HSE or VCE)  

¶ Can commence employment by late July 2017 in our Sydney or Melbourne office  

¶ Eligible to work in Australia   

Please note: Applications will not be accepted from students who have completed a degree or are yet to finish 

year 12  

  

What weôre looking foré 

  

Weôre looking for switched on, enthusiastic people who have a passion to work on projects that make an impact. 

Weôre on the hunt for people with speciality interests. Got a passion for coding, building websites, interested in 

economics or keeping up with the latest business trends? If youôre passionate, a great communicator and a 

team player, youôll fit right in! 

  

Next Steps  

¶ Apply online at PwC Careers  

¶ Applications close 14 June, 2017  

¶ Assessment Centres commence 26 June, 2017  

¶ Final interviews held the week commencing 3 July, 2017  

 

http://first10.us8.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=d065baea492a93ca1a9668b2e&id=36cd285647&e=b6b847bbf3


 

2017 MELBOURNE ENTERTAINMENT BOOK 

 

Discover thousands of valuable up to 50% off and 2-for-1 offers for many of the best 
restaurants, cafés, arts, attractions, hotels, travel, shopping and much more ï choose your 
way with the following: 

4ÈÅ %ÎÔÅÒÔÁÉÎÍÅÎÔΆ "ÏÏË -ÅÍÂÅÒÓÈÉÐ 

¶ The EntertainmentÊ Book comes with the Gold Card and vouchers, and contains 
over $20,000 worth of valuable up to 50% off and 2-for-1 offers for many of the 
best restaurants, cafés, arts, attractions, hotels, travel, shopping and much more! 

4ÈÅ %ÎÔÅÒÔÁÉÎÍÅÎÔΆ Digital Membership  

The EntertainmentÊ Digital Membership puts the value of the traditional EntertainmentÊ Book 
into your Apple or Android device, and also allows you to: 

¶ Show and save using your Apple or Android device, with no Card or Voucher to 
present 

¶ Search for nearby businesses in the EntertainmentÊ program 

¶ Search for specific businesses by name, location or dining category 

¶ Share your Membership with another family member 

20% from every Entertainment Membership contributes to supporting Highvale Secondary College.  
Purchase yours today! 

Contact: Ronnie OôLoughlin   Phone: 0422377438   Email: cheekychipmonks@gmail.com 
Books can be ordered at the school office but Digital Memberships must be ordered online using this secure link: 
www.entbook.com.au/187h873 
To order Books from the school, complete the order form below and return to the school office with your cash or credit 
card details completed below. Book(s) are available for collection at the general office. 
éééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééé..ééééé. 

MELBOURNE Edition $70 inc GST: 
 

Number of Books : _______ Total Enclosed $___________ Cash / Credit Card (please circle) 
 
If you have a student at Highvale:  Student Name: ____________________    Focus Group : _____ 
 
Purchaserôs Details: 
 
Name: ____________________________ Phone:____________________  Email: ___________________________ 
 
Address:  ___________________________________________________________________ Postcode: _______ 
 
Credit Card: Visa / Mastercard  (please circle) 
 
Credit Card number:  _ _ _ _ / _ _ _ _ / _ _ _ _ / _ _ _ _ Expiry date: _ _ / _ _ CVV: _ _ _ 
 
Cardholderôs Name: ___________________________________   Signature: _______________________  

mailto:cheekychipmonks@gmail.com
http://www.entbook.com.au/187h873


 

UNIFORM SALES / COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

SECOND HAND UNIFORMS 
 
Families are now able to buy and sell second 
hand uniform and other school items though 
the Sustainable School Shop.   
 

Simply register on the Sustainable School 
Shop website: 
 
   www.sustainableschoolshop.com.au  
 
and follow the onscreen instructions for buying 
and selling.   
 

 
Please contact Jenny, the Uniform Shop 
Manager, on 9803 5144 or the Sustainable 
School Shop helpline on 0438 743 444 if you 
require any assistance or further information. 
 
 

 

Lions Club of Wheelers Hill  
 

Second Hand Book Sale  
 

8am Sat 20th & 9am Sun 21st May 
 

Blackflat Community Centre 
Cnr Springvale & Waverley Rds  

Glen Waverley  
 


